KENNETH G. ARNOLD, P.E.
COMMISSIONER

LAURA CURRAN
NASSAU COUNTY EXECUTIVE

COUNTY OF NASSAU

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS
1194 PROSPECT AVENUE
WESTBURY, NEW YORK 11590-2723

April 17,2019

Re:  Notice of Curb Side Tree Removal for Woodbury Road

Dear Property Owner:

This lefter is a courtesy notification that a curb side tree (or trees) in the County Right of
Way adjacent to your property is scheduled for removal as part of an ongoing road
resurfacing project on Woodbury Road.

The removal of these trees has been carefully considered by knowledgeable County
personnel and only trees that are decidedly damaged or otherwise interfering directly with
necessary reconstruction of the curb and roadway have been selected for removal.

The tree removals should occur within the next two weeks. If you have any questions
regarding this notice, please contact our resident engineer Kevin Mansfield at (516) 313-
2754.

Very truly yours,

Civil/Site Construction Management Unit
[Resurfacing Project Phase 43]



